
Date: 3/13/2024 
To:  Senate Committee on Economic Development, Housing and General Affairs Sen. 
Kesha Ram Hinsdale, Chair 
From: Cassie Polhemus 
Subject: S.247 / H.708 VEDA VEGI 
 
I am writing to express my support of the concept of a VEDA forgivable loan option 
within the VEGI program, and am generally in support of the draft language in H.708. 
 
Cassie Polhemus, CEO 
VEDA 
 


